
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Ericson, Dean"
Cc: Bockisch, Bernie; Boultinghouse, Stacy
Subject: RE: 1RP-4499 Closure Request
Date: Friday, August 25, 2017 12:07:00 PM
Attachments: approved_1RP-4499 Closure Request 071817.pdf

Mr. Ericson:
 
NMOCD grants closure to 1RP-4499. Please see attachment for your records.
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 

From: Ericson, Dean [mailto:Dean.Ericson@energyTransfer.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2017 2:11 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: Bockisch, Bernie <Bernard.Bockisch@ghd.com>; Boultinghouse, Stacy
<Stacy.Boultinghouse@energytransfer.com>
Subject: 1RP-4499 Closure Request
 
Olivia,
 
Attached is the closure request for 1RP-4499.
 
Any questions please call,
 
Thanks,
Dean D. Ericson
Sr. Environmental Specialist
Energy Transfer Company
817-302-9758 – Office
432-238-2142 - Cell
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